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Next Meeting date will be November 16, 2009
SGA representative has been identified as Breanna Copeland. 

During the meeting Linda solicited questions/concerns with myGate. The following issues were identified.
List of advisees-> 40 will not print. Tracy noted that SunGard had identified this as a defect – ergo they will be doing a patch or hot fix for it. Sherry knows to look out for it.

SSO timeline. Faculty are particularly interested in Digital Measures. Riza noted that he has the notes for completing the integration.

Having the ability to identify all users would be helpful for programs and departments, 

ITAC was not familiar with the SuperUsers notion that has been identified for generating Cognos reports. LGM will send an updated list of the Cognos report structure to ITAC members to share with their areas.
Bill Allbritten reports that he occasionally receives two listings of time reports to review. Others noted the same experience on occasion. It appears not to create problems, but is annoying. Sherry will investigate.

The request was made for a printed list of vendors and abbreviations. Added to the outstanding issues list.
The virtual schedule (providing a visual of the student’s schedule) is greatly missed – producing a replacement would be helpful. This is on the outstanding issues list.
Training/communication/support – needs discussed. Jack suggested that we identify Power Users in each college/department.
Copyright policy going to the Board for 9-25 meeting. It has been on the ITAC doc for several weeks. John identified several changes last Friday. If we don’t hear back from ITAC by 6:00 tonight the changes will go forward.

Since new copyright policy is going to require faculty to inform students of copyright regulations, it might go on the syllabus. Emergency procedures, including contact information should be there as well

Jan Fuqua noted that as we look to replace mainframe applications with alternatives, we should consider the lead time to complete and execute an RFP.
Jan also reported that anyone buying net books for their departments should fill out the asset form anyway so that there is tracking on that item regardless if they are under $500 or not.  


